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Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Feature the 

State Veterans Nursing Home in Pasco as June’s 

Charity of the Month 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices will be featuring the State Veterans Nursing Home 

as its June Charity-of-the-Month. Beginning June 1 and running throughout the entire month, 

the State Veterans Nursing Home will be the recipient of donations made at our offices, through 

the mail and online. The nursing home was built for veterans who need long-term skilled nursing 

care, with about 50 % of the beds dedicated to veterans with dementia and related memory-

disorders. The funds will be used to improve the recreation area, dollars that are not provided by 

any source other than through donations. 

“It is truly inspiring to serve our veterans who sacrificed so much in protecting our freedoms,” 

comments Administrator Marlies Sarrett.  “By supporting them as the Charity-of-the-Month, it is 

a fitting way to honor their service to our country.  By donating, you are ensuring the residents 

of the Baldomero Lopez State Veterans Nursing Home have a refurbished outdoor recreation 

area to use. It is a way to honor their service!” 

“The State Veterans Nursing Home provides the long-term care men and women who have 
served in the military and sacrificed so much of themselves for our great nation,” remarks Tax 
Collector Mike Fasano. “Pasco County is a beautiful county, with the outdoor recreation area 



giving the veterans great joy and pleasure.  Your donation will help these brave veterans, who 
put their country first, be able to enjoy their golden years to the fullest.”  

For more information you may speak to your customer service representative in any of our five 
offices.  For those who would like to give online, the tax collector’s office’s charitable giving arm 
Pasco TC Gives has a webpage through which donations for the State Veterans Nursing Home 
(Charity of the Month) can be made: https://www.govhub.com/fl-pasco/tc-gives/donate 
Donations may also be mailed to: Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office, P.O. Box 276, Dade City FL 
33526-0276. 

For more information about the charitable giving programs at the Pasco County Tax Collector’s 

Office please contact Assistant Tax Collector Greg Giordano at (727) 847-8179.  For more details 

about the State Veterans Nursing Home please contact Program Director Rebecca Corley at 813-

558-5000. 

### 

 
 

https://www.govhub.com/fl-pasco/tc-gives/donate

